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April 14, 2022 

Public Meeting Notice 
 
The City of Bedford will host a public meeting April 25th to hear a proposal from the Ohio Department of 
Youth Services for a zoning change, to add conditional usages, at 17500 Rockside Road.  The Ohio 
Department of Youth Services is proposing to relocate its Cuyahoga County operations and roughly 300 
employees to the 38 acre site in Bedford.  Following the Ohio Department of Youth Service’s presentation, 
the public will have the opportunity to ask questions.  
 
The public meeting is scheduled for 6:00 pm on April 25, 2022.  This public meeting will take place in the 
City Hall Council Chambers located at 165 Center Road.  All interested persons are invited to attend the 
meeting.  The meeting will also be streamed via the City of Bedford’s YouTube channel. 
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